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I strongly support mail-in voting, and treasure our ability in Oregon to vote this way.  It 

has clearly been shown to promote voting, and is a service especially for citizens that 

cannot easily travel to polling stations.   

 

I do not support this bill, and ask that you immediately terminate this proposal.   


